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January 9, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Office of the Attorney General: 
 
 
Cassia Joint School District (CJSD) 151 was notified by PowerSchool of a cyber breach which occurred over a 
span of time:  December 19th—December 23rd.  Initially, CJSD received communication that our system was 
not part of the breach.  However, upon further examination, it was determined today that we, in fact, were 
affected by the cyber breach.   
 
Teacher and student tables were exported and contained the following information: 
 
Names, addresses, demographic data, medical alerts, parent/guardian names, email addresses, and phone 
numbers.  Potentially, some social security numbers may have been included in the export.   
 
The district has been working with PowerSchool who is confident the breach is contained and no ongoing 
concerns exist.  Staff and student security is very important to us and we will continue to monitor our data as 
well as provide factual information to our stakeholders.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Sandra Miller  
Superintendent  
Cassia Joint School District 151    

Sandra Miller  


